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It is a travesty to think that the State  believes it should have more right to control 

what school children are taught than the children’s own parents/guardians or the 

school district in which they live. Please vote NO on SB1583. This is The United 

States of America, not Communist China or a similar country where government 

crushes the rights of the people they govern. 


